Fublic Service Electric Company

Newark, N. J., July 1st, 1916.

Miss Julie Mplsheimer, Financial Secretary,
Whittier House,

172 Grand St., Jersey City, N.J.
Dear Medam:

Your letter of June 26th, addressed to the
President of this Company, has been referred to this
office. The Viee President and Treasurer, Mr. P.
S. Young, is at present out of town, but upon his
return next Wednesday.I will bring the matter of the
donation of lamps to Whittier House to his attention.

! Yours very truly,

4.8 Gl A

Secretary to Vice President
l and Treasurer.



